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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope that you are all well and are finding the home learning manageable. We all miss 

the children and are looking forward to seeing them as soon as the measures allow. 

 

Thank you for your feedback and the overwhelming support that you have given us. 

 

The new packs are being prepared and will be with you mid-week, ready for the next 

block of work. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you need help or support with anything. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public warned about vaccine scam 
 

Trading Standards is warning the public to be on their guard following reports that 

fraudsters are sending out fake texts offering a COVID-19 vaccine in an attempt to 

steal bank details. 

The text offers a link to what police call an “extremely convincing” fake NHS website. 

Once on the website people are asked to input their bank details to register for a 

vaccine. 

The scam message reads; ‘we have identified that you are eligible to apply for your 

vaccine’ and then prompts you to click on a link for further information or to ‘apply’ for 

the vaccine. 

If you receive a text or email that asks you to click on a link or for you to provide 

information, such as your name, credit card or bank details, delete it immediately. 
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